CITY OF BURNABY

HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

Re: Centennial Anthology Books

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Burnaby Council authorize an expenditure of up to \$6,000 from the Heritage Advisory Committee Budget to print an additional 350 Centennial Anthology Books.

REPORT

The first printing of the Centennial Anthology book was a tremendous succeess and is now sold out. There is still a demand for the book from citizens and in addition, SmithBooks in Metrotown wish to make the books available from their store. The Committee is pleased to advise Council that anticipated revenue from the first printing has surpassed the estimate of \$3500 and now stands at approximately \$5,000.

The Committee is therefore proposing to print a second edition to meet the continuing demand. The books will be printed in blocks of 50 and sold accordingly. In this way, if demand eases, there will not be a large supply of books left unsold. The printers have agreed to continue on this basis. As a result the Committee is requesting Council authority to expend up to \$6,000 in order to print the second edition of the book. If less than the planned 350 are required, this amount will be reduced accordingly. The funds expended will be recouped from the sale of the book.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor D. Lawson, Chair

Councillor D. Drummond, Vice-Chair

Members: Ron Brown

Al Diamond Linda Johnston Lee Lightfoot Pixie McGeachie Lauren Prentice Jennifer Ryan

:COPY - CITY MANAGER

- DIRECTOR FINANCE

- DIR. PLNG. AND BLDG.